
NOTICE 
 
 

Please be advised that the Fiscal Year-End Reports for Fiscal Year 2019 have been 
completed.  These reports can be reviewed on the District’s web site or during normal 
office hours in the Troy City Schools Board of Education Office at 500 North Market 
Street and by contacting Jeff Price, Treasurer. 
 
 
       By order of the  

Troy Board of Education 
 
 

Jeffrey W. Price 
 
Jeffrey W. Price, Treasurer 

 
 
 
 
 
Please publish at your earliest convienence. 


